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                     Web:  www..cullinaschool.ie 

School Mass and Closing for Christmas Holidays 
There will be mass in the School Hall at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday 21st  December.  The children are 
preparing some special Christmas Hymns and music to make our mass a special celebration for 
Christmas.  Please join us on that morning to celebrate a festive mass together. 
 
The school will close for the Christmas Holidays on  Friday 22nd December at 12:00 noon. 
 
All School Busses will travel as normal both in the morning (drop off) and collection at 12:00 noon. 
 
It would be appreciated if all children are collected on time 

Dear Parents 
It is with great sadness that I announce my retirement as Principal of Cullina National School 
on January 31st 2018.  I will be continuing my work in the school until then and if I can help 
you in any way prior to the 31st Jan 2018 please let me know or call to see me in my office.  It 
has been my privilege to be Principal of such a wonderful school, such delightful children, 
supportive parents and hardworking staff. 
This is not my final word with you but as Christmas approaches I want to say thank you for 
your help, support and corporation through the years.   

Nollaig faoi sheín is faoi mhaíse dhíobh go léir 
Maire  Bn  Ui Chroinin 

Tree of Light 
A big Thank You to everyone for supporting our ‘Tree of Light’ Fundraiser.  It 
was a great success due to the tremendous support of so many people that 
helped out in so many ways. 
Our I.T. Consultant, Mr Derek George, Consult PC has advised us to invest 
our funds in technology to upgrade our current I.T. System in the school. 
By modernising our current I.C.T. (Information and Communication Technol-
ogies) all systems in the school will be upgraded and enhanced to enable a 
greater use of technology in delivering our School Curriculum. 


